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We are incredibly grateful for your generosity and contributions. If
you have not made a pledge or gift yet, please prayerfully consider
supporting God's vision for a new church that can further advance
our mission and transform lives.

https://www.osvhub.com/lourdesatlanta/giving/funds/capital-
campaign-fund

Capital Campaign Report Newsletter
Highlights

BY THE NUMBERS

FROM YOUR PASTOR

CAPITAL CAMPAIGN
REPORT

PARKING STRUCTURE
PROGRESS

For more information, please visit https://lourdesatlanta.org/ourfuture/ 
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Our Capital Campaign consultants
provided the guidance below
regarding gifts we need to realize our
vision and pledges we have received
thus far.

If you have been to Lourdes lately, you will notice the
neighborhood around us is rapidly growing with new
construction projects. On Boulevard, between Edgewood
and Gartrell, you will see Waldo’s, the mixed-use
development that includes a parking structure. The parking
structure is nearly complete and construction on top of the
structure has commenced.

In the parking structure at Waldo’s, we will gain 200 parking
spaces for Saturday evenings and  Sundays and nearly
double our total parking capacity.

The arrangement guarantees parking for Lourdes in perpetuity. 

The anticipated completion date for Waldo’s is Winter 2024. T0
learn more about the project, please visit
https://www.waldosatl.com. Click on the video link to see
Waldo’s progress over the last couple of years.

https://vimeo.com/831294283?share=copy

Parking Structure Progress

From The Pastor 
As I read notes from visitors, I am reminded that Lourdes is an inviting and vibrant place of inspiring worship - a community of
belonging and meaningful joy. The Spirit of God has led us, supported us, and united us through all the joys and challenges the
past 110 years. Now we are called once again to venture out in faith so that our church can continue to celebrate, inspire, and
transform.

We began our Capital Campaign, Moving Forward In Faith, over two years ago to raise funds for our new church. While we have
made good progress in our Capital Campaign, the journey must continue. The cost of a new spiritual home is approximately
$10M with a 10% tithe towards social justice initiatives. Our first milestone set for the campaign is $3M and we have
approximately $400,000 to go to reach this milestone. 

I am incredibly grateful for your generosity and contributions. I invite you to make a pledge or gift if you have not done so yet
or add to your existing pledge if you are able to do so by clicking here. Please call the church office at 404.522.6776 if you need
assistance.

With the love of Christ,
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